
 

11 August 2020 
Term 3 Week 4 

 

Kellerberrin Cross Country and Colour Run 

Congratulations to all participants in this years Cross Country! We had some   

fantastic results and so much fun in the colour run. A special mention to the       

following students; 

Mitch - Winner 5/6 Boys 

Lincoln - R/up 3/4 Boys 

Charlotte-Jane - R/up 3/4 Girls 

Mitch and Lincoln - Equal 3rd Open 

We would like to extend our thanks once again to the Kellerberrin School and P&C 

for an enjoyable and well run event. Thankyou to the volunteers that also assisted 

on the day. 

Congratulations on the following students who have been selected to 

represent     Tammin PS at the Interschool Cross Country in Meckering 

Friday 21st August 

Mitch Noah Griffen James Lincoln Sam J  Nina 

Claire Brody Sonny Nate  Charlotte-Jane Sophie 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

Student of the 

Week!! 

Milly 

Congratulations!! 
 

Sausage Sizzle Wednesdays 
The P&C are offering students lunch on Wednesdays.  

A sausage sizzle will cost you $2 each (feel free to order more than one) and 
you can add an icy pole to your  

order for 50 cents. 

The parent roster for the next three weeks is as follows: 

12th August—Caroline Bradley 

19th August—Narelle Caffell 

26th August—Lee Constantine 

If you are able to assist in providing sausages and or are able to cook the, 
please let Sharona Davis or the School Office know. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS…………...……… 
Wed 12th Aug—P&C sausages sizzle 

Wed 12th/19th/26th Aug—Year 5/6 Growth and Development 

Tues 18th Aug—School Council Meeting 

Thurs 20th Aug—P&C meeting  

Fri 21st Aug—Meckering Cross Country 

Fri 4th Sept—Tammin-Meckering Athletics Carnival 

Fri 18th Sept—Interschool Athletics at Quairading 

 



 

Tammin-Meckering Athletics—Friday Sept 4th…………………. 

Permissions have been sent home for the Tammin-Meckering Athletics 
Carnival to be held on  Friday 4th September. Could all permissions 
please be returned to school by this Friday 14th August. We are seeking 
volunteers to assist with timing, jump pits, canteen etc. Please indicate if 
you can help on the permission form or phone the office during school 
hours. 

 

Mrs Henry on leave……………………………. 

Mrs Henry has extended her leave and Mr Rose will be continuing as     
acting Principal until the end of week 7. 

 

Term 3 Assembly in Week 8………….. 

We are looking forward to inviting Parents and  Community  members 
back onto school grounds for our Term 3 Assembly held on Thursday 
10th   September. The K-2 classroom will be presenting an item. 

 

Sheep Poo Fundraiser………………………………... 

Don’t forget to get behind the P&C and purchase some bags of Sheep    
Manure for your garden. All funds raised will be going towards the Year 
5/6 camp in Term 4. More details on how to order in the following pages  
of the Bulletin 

 

 

 



 


